
Marysville Borough  

Finance Committee Minutes 

August 5, 2020 

5:30 PM 
     

The Finance Committee Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm on Wednesday, August 5, 

2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave Magee, Steve 

Copp and Brian Webster Also present were, Borough Manager, Zachary Border and 

Administrative Assistant, Kim Charles.   
 

  

New Business 

 

1. Audit Presentation 

 

Boyer and Ritter presented findings from the audit there were no outstanding issues 

just a few minor issues that effect most small municipalities.   

 

2. iWorQ Systems Presentation  

 

There was a presentation form IWorq system who specialize in creating municipal 

software solutions for Public Works and Community Development departments. 

The committee looked at 2 modules one being the code enforcement and permit 

section and the second was the public works The committee decided that at this 

time there was not money in the budget to pursue this software but, they really 

thought It is a great program that should be included in the 2021 budget.  

 

 

3. Employee Handbook Review  

 

The Committee decided there was no money in the budget to pursue this and 

thought the personnel committee should pursue the project.  

 
Old Business 

 

1. 2020 Budget   

 

No discussion.  

 

       2    PLGIT 

 

              Kim presented moving the two prestige money market accounts from Riverview 

Bank to PLGIT. The committee agreed to recommend this to council  

 

 

Public Comment 

 

No Public Comment 



 

 

 

 

                                                      


